Dear Parents/Guardians of Adams Elementary School,

We are very excited to begin library visits soon! In order to do so, we need a permission slip, signed and returned to the school this week. Students are allowed to keep library books for one week. Taking the time to read with your child on a regular basis sends an important message: Reading is worthwhile. Providing a quiet and comfortable reading area is very helpful.

## A few gentle reminders:

- It is important to return library books on time.
- Please make sure hands are clean and dry before reading library books.
- Always keep books away from food, drink, pets, and younger children.
- Please use bookmarks or a piece of paper to keep your place as you are reading.
- If damage to the book occurs, please do not attempt to repair. Please return to the school library as soon as possible for proper repairs.
- Please know you are responsible for lost or damaged books. The school receives very limited money to purchase new library books and it is difficult to replace items that have been lost or damaged.

We are looking forward to an exciting and fun year of reading. Thanks for your support!